
 

Welcome to our newsletter 22 September 2023 

Headteacher Message 
It has been a wonderful week in school. I am so proud to have the privilege of leading such an amazing 
team and working with your children. The children really demonstrated our school mission this week 
following Jesus in our living and learning. Thank you to everyone who joined us for the Year 6 Faith in 
Action breakfast. It was lovely to see so many of our families join us. Cash donations will be sent to 
CAFOD. Thank you for your food donations, we are still collecting over the next few weeks. We cannot 
wait for our author visit next Tuesday when we welcome Adam Bushnell into school.  
 
Have a lovely weekend with your families. Mrs Nealings 

Social Media 
We are in the process of launching a new school 

website. We hope that this will be easier for parents 
and visitors to find information. Hopefully this will be 

in the next few weeks.  
 

As a result, we have needed to move our social 
media channels to Instagram and Facebook as a 

way of celebrating and sharing what is happening in 

school on a weekly basis.  
 

Please join us on Facebook or Instagram by 
searching for St Charles’ Catholic Primary School. 

These pages will replace the class blogs on the 

website. 

 
 

Ofsted 
This week we had an ungraded inspection on 
Tuesday and Wednesday to see if our school 

remains a good school. It will be a few weeks before 

the letter is published and I look forward to sharing 
it with you all when it arrives.  

 
The children and staff were incredible and I am 

extremely proud of them all. Thank you to 
governors, parents and everyone who took the time 

to share the wonderful things that happen in St 

Charles’ with the inspector.  
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 

“Together we follow Jesus in our living and learning” 
Ordinary time “People who see you at your best will thank God” Matthew 6:16 
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The next Newsletter will be October 2023 

Book Swap Shed 
Thank you for your donations of books for our book 
swap shed to celebrate recycling week. We hope you 

enjoy reading the books with your children. 
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